
Feb. 1, 2023 

Dear Josh, 

This is a letter to confirm that MMCTV would like to review a new lease with an eye to renewing our 

existing two-year lease to remain in our current space on the 3rd Floor of the Town Center.    

Our staff and board have found the location and interaction with the town ideal since we moved in 

in July 2020 and hope that -despite proposed changes to the building –  such a great symbiotic 

relationship can continue for years to come!  

Sincerely, 

Angelike Contis, Executive Director MMCTV 


